
 
 
Dates to Remember 
• Knights of Columbus: Tues., Sep. 5th at 7:00 pm  
• Property Committee Meeting: Wed., Sep. 6th at 2:00 

pm (Parish Hall) 
• Catholic Women’s League: Tues., Sep. 12th at 7:00 pm 
• Euchre: Tuesday, September 19th at 7:00 pm 
 

Bingo 
• August 30th at 11:00 am: Lyle Arcand / Mary Lou 

Hills 
• September 8th at 11:00 am: Lyle Arcand / Darlene 

Raditsas 
 

Food Drive 
Each month our parish will collect for the Food Bank. The 
next parish Food Drive is September 2nd & 3rd. Please 
make cheques payable to: “Partners In Mission Food Bank”.  
 

 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to our Parish!  
We are glad you are attending Mass 
here. If you are new to our parish, 
please call the parish office to register 
OR complete the registration form on 
our website.  If you do not have 
envelopes for 2023, please call or email 
the parish office to have a box of 

envelopes registered in your name. If you are interested in 
making your support to Blessed Sacrament by pre-authorized 
donations, please call the parish office: 613-389-2009. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parish Prayer Network   
If you know of someone that can be removed from the sick list, 
please email or phone the parish (613-389-2009). Names of 
the sick will remain for only four weeks. 
 

Property Committee Meeting  
Wednesday, September 6th at 2 pm in the parish hall. Anyone 
who would like to join us, please plan to attend! Please bring your 
ideas!! 
 

Fundscrip  
Blessed Sacrament CWL is thinking outside the box to find ways to 
raise funds to support community, church and dues increases.  Gift 
cards are real money, full face value and the CWL will receive a 
percentage of face value.  Fundscrip order forms are now available 
at the entrance to the Church (and on our website) for you and 
your friends.  Order gift certificates for Thanksgiving gifts or order 
them for personal use, e.g., gas, groceries or a nice dinner out.  
Further information Danna 613-634-9621. Order forms due: 
September 17th by dropping them into the collection basket in a 
white envelope marked “Fundscrip” or placing them in Blessed 
Sacrament’s office mailbox (3 Briscoe).  Please include payment in 
the envelope.  Next opportunity: Christmas/Snowflake Bazaar.  
Thank you. 
 

Parish Ministry Sign-up 
The first two weekends of September, we will be having a sign-up 
for various ministries at Blessed Sacrament. Please pray on this to 
see where God is calling you! 
 
 

 

 
21st Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

Saturday, August 26th at 5:15 pm 
For the People 

 

Sunday, August 27th at 9:00 am 
Helen Hanley+  (The Family) 

 
Monday, August 28th at 9:30 am 

No Mass 
 

Tuesday, August 29th at 9:30 am 
Mike Shanks+ (Judy Shanks) 

 

Wednesday, August 30th at 9:30 am 
Alice May Loucks+ (Matilda) 

 

Thursday, August 31st at 9:30 am 
Intentions of George Caron (80th Birthday) 

 

Friday, September 1st at 9:30 am 
Graham Northcott+ (Betty Hutcheson) 

Friday, September 1st at 10:00 am 
Adoration  

 

First Saturday, September 2nd at 9:30 am 
Maria Mae Luyen+ (Trish) 

 
21st Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

Saturday, September 2nd at 5:15 pm 
Steve Glover+ (Andrea) 

 

Sunday, September 3rd at 9:00 am 
For the People 

 
 

Saturday, September 2nd at 5:15 pm           

Lector: Doris Flynn 
Eucharist: Sean Flynn 

Greeters:  Theresa Shanks / Rose Reid 
Offertory Procession: Farrell Family 

 
Sunday, September 3rd at 9:00 am    

Lector: Peter Hanley 
Eucharist: Paul Godfrey 

Children’s Liturgy: Stephanie 
Greeters: Lyle Arcand / Stan Petric 

Offertory Procession: Lyle & Aggie Arcand 

 

In the Gospel this Sunday, Jesus asked to his disciples to give 
an opinion about his identity. Peter said the right answer: 
“You are the Christ, the Son of the living God”. Peter’s 
answer was a public manifestation of Peter’s faith in Jesus 
Christ, the Anointed One. Jesus asks the same question to all 
of us this Sunday. Let us spend a moment in prayer and 
reflection to find the answer in our hearts. It is important to 
be aware of who is the one we serve and worship when we 
come to Church. Also, it is important to pray for Pope 
Francis and his ministry to be a good shepherd to guide us 
toward Jesus Christ and his kingdom correctly. Amen. 

GIANT GARAGE SALE & BAKE SALE 
BLESSED SACRAMENT – SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 30TH 

 

 
 

9 AM TO 3 PM  


